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President and ;Eo &/
DAIRYLAND POWER

COOPERATIVE

March 21, 2007
In reply, please refer to LAC-13976

DOCKET NO. 50-409

Kristina Banovac, Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T-7E18

11545 Rockville Place

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Ms. Banovac:

SUBJECT: Dairyland Power Cooperative (DPC)
La Crosse Boiling Water Reactor (LACBWR)
Possession-Only License No. DPR-45
DPC Response to NRC Request for Additional Information on Request for

Exemption from Certain Requirements of NRC Regulations 10 CFR
74.19(b) and (c)

REFERENCE: (1) NRC Letter, Banovac to Berg, dated February 8, 2007,

Issuing Request for Additional Information

(2) DPC Letter, LAC-13916, Berg to NRC, dated July 26, 2006,
Request for Exemption from Certain Requirements of NRC
Regulations 10 CFR 74.19(b) and (c)

(3) NRC Letter, Cruz to Berg, dated June 16, 2006,
Issuing Notice of Violation (NOV) and NRC Inspection Report
05000409/2006201

DPC is providing the enclosed information to clarify and supplement information, as requested
by the NRC, contained in our request for exemption of Reference 2. Because the information
being submitted is security-related, the documentation enclosed is provided as attachments to
this letter.

Attachment 1:©  DPC’s responses to each of five NRC specific requests for additional
information (RAI).
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Attachment 2: Documentation in the form of a 9-page, handwritten table showing the
LACBWR Fuel Element Storage Well current inventory and historical records
as referenced in DPC response to RAI-3.

Attachment 3: Documentation in the form of selected pages of the Operations Procedure,
OP-35-15, used during the most recent fuel movements, and example
component transfer records used for accounting purposes that were generated
during the work as referenced in DPC response to RAI-4.

Attachment 4: Tentative dry cask storage project planning schedule as referenced in DPC
response to RAI-S.

If you have any questions concerning the information provided herein, please call Roger

Christians or Dr. Seymour Raffety of my staff at (608) 689-2331.

Sincerely,

DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE

LJbloem Z_%/

William L. Berg, President & CEO -
WLB:REC:tc

cc: James L. Caldwell
Regional Administrator, NRC Region III



